
From: Price, Henryetta
To: Sheldon Hitchcock
Cc: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; Rebecca Haskell; Robert McNeill; Dakota Neel; Aaron Lieb
Subject: Re: (Closure Request) GC Federal #011 12-13-2016 |30-025-38994 | 1RP-4531|
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2017 4:49:14 PM

Closure report received and approved. 

Thank you. 

Henryetta Price
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau Of Land Management
Hprice@blm.gov
Phone 575-234-5951
Cell 575-706-2780
Fax  575-234-5927

 

On Thu, Oct 26, 2017 at 4:12 PM, Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com> wrote:

Ms. Yu/Ms. Price,

 

Please find the attached Closure Request Letter for your consideration. This is for a release
that occurred on December 13, 2016 at the GC Federal #011 Tank Battery. If you have any
questions or concerns please contact me.

 

Thank you,

 

Sheldon L. Hitchcock

HSE Coordinator

COG Operating LLC

2407 Pecos Avenue | Artesia, NM 88210
Cell: 575-703-6475 | Office: 575-746-2010

slhitchcock@concho.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  The information in this email may be confidential and/or
privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this
email and its attachments, if any, or the information herein, is prohibited.  If you received
this email in error,  please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this
email from your system.  Thank you.

 

 

NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not
the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments,
if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in
error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your
system. Further, any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not
binding and are subject to management’s final approval as memorialized in a separate
written instrument, excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an authorized
representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.


